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To: oneM2M Officers, oneM2M Secretariat 
 
 
Letter of support for the nomination of Dr. Omar Elloumi as oneM2M Technical 
Plenary Chair 
 
 
Dear oneM2M Officers and Secretariat, 
 
Alcatel-Lucent is pleased to nominate Dr. Omar Elloumi for the position of oneM2M 
Technical Plenary Chair. 
 
Omar has a gained extensive experience in ICT standards and technologies from the 
time of obtaining his PhD until his current involvement in M2M and Smart grid. 
 
He obtained considerable experience in standardisation through making many 
contributions as well as holding official managerial positions at WG level but also 
consortia BoD.  
 
He is also a member of Technical Committees of several international conferences on 
M2M/IoT. 
 
He has played an important role in the M2M standards ecosystem (as can be seen from 
his resume), in particular he is the current oneM2M architecture WG chair. 
 
His candidacy builds upon his track record and international experience, and will bring 
energy, competence and passion to the progress of the oneM2M technical agenda. He is 
firmly committed to the promotion of oneM2M standards to make it market success. 
 
As a part of Alcatel-Lucent’s standing commitment to the success of M2M related 
standards we will continue to provide all of the necessary support to Omar needed to 
undertake his roles and responsibilities, if elected. 
 

                                 
 
Didier Berthoumieux  
VP Corporate Standards 
Alcatel-Lucent 

 


